Dear journalist,

Below are the precautions taken by Uber globally to flatten the Coronavirus (COVID-19) curve.

"We are always working to help keep everyone who uses Uber safe. We have a dedicated global team, guided by the advice of a consulting public health expert, working to respond in every market where we operate around the world. We remain in close contact with local public health authorities and will continue to follow their guidance to help prevent the spread of the coronavirus."

As part of the precautions, Uber globally has closed their Greenlight Hubs temporarily to encourage social distancing

"Based on the advice of public health authorities, our goal is to help flatten the curve on community spread in the cities we serve. We want to protect the driver community, as well as the Uber customer support experts who help them every day, by temporarily closing our Greenlight Hubs in Egypt to encourage social distancing. We recognize this may create challenges for drivers and are further expanding support options."